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District Registration Center reopens, 

offers convenient student enrollment 
 

  Rialto, Ca- With great pleasure, the Rialto Unified School District Board of Education and 

Superintendent, Dr. Cuauhtémoc Avila will reopen the District Registration Center (DRC), located at 

260 South Willow Avenue, in Rialto, in order to create an effective and easier student enrollment 

process for parents/guardians and staff members.   

  “With our next school year beginning August 7, we wanted to offer convenient, early enrollment 

services,” stated Superintendent, Dr. Avila. “On July 5, 2017, starting at 7:30 a.m., staff at the DRC 

will, officially, begin accepting enrollment for transitional kindergarten to twelfth grade students. We 

are enthusiastic about offering this one-stop opportunity for parents and our communities’ children.”   

   On Thursday, June 29, 2017, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m., the DRC will hold a Grand Re-opening. 

The DRC first opened its doors in 2007. Drastic budget cuts affected the closure shortly afterwards. 

  “It is exciting to open our doors, again, to serve our parents and students,” replied Pilar Ayala, DRC 

Supervisor. “We are ready to provide friendly, effective, and time-sensitive service to our parents, and 

we also hope to see many faces on June 29, at the reopening of the DRC.”  

   The District’s projected enrollment is approximately 25,530, encompassing 29 schools, within the City 

of Rialto, parts of the cities of San Bernardino, Colton, Fontana and the area of Lytle Creek.    

   RUSD parents/guardians are urged to register their child(ren) at the District Registration Center. 

All registrations are on a walk-in basis. From July 5, 2017, office hours will be Monday through Friday, 

7:30 a.m.to 4:30 p.m. Parents/guardians whose children are new to the RUSD schools next year are 

urged to enroll early. Trained and friendly staff members are available to answer any questions. 

   Enrolling a child for school involves the parent/guardian to have the following documentation 

available: enrolling parent’s Identification Card, proof of residency, your child’s birth certificate, 

previous school information, check out grades/transcripts and the immunization card. 

  For more information on registration/enrollment please call the DRC at (909) 873-4300 or (909) 820-

7700, ext. 2357.  
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